
 
Summary of Business 

Dressage Victoria Meeting - March 7th 2018 

ATTENDANCE AND APOLOGIES 

 Jane Ventura, Lizzie Schirmer, Louise Curran, Justine Greer, Julia Battams, Jan Smith, 
Annabelle Johnstone, Kristy-Lee Brilliant  Matthew Brown, Peter Dunne, Erica O’Brien 

 Veronica Steward, Lone Joergensen   
 
KEY ACTIONS  
Calendar Planning - Draft documents presented at meeting pending distribution to all affiliates. Date for 
completion and submission by clubs is 31st March. 
Calendar planning meeting scheduled for 18th April 2018  
 
DOCUMENTS TABLED 

 Senior Squad Sub-Committee Guidelines  

 Squad Selection Criteria  
 State Coach Roles and Responsibilities 

 Victorian Selectors’ Roles and Responsibilities 

 AOR Sub-Committee Guidelines  

 Calendar Information Pack  
 

AOR - The process of amalgamating the AOR Sub Committee with Dressage Victoria is underway. 
Discussions with the Australian Sports Pony Registry, the organization that assisted in running the 
inaugural AOR Championships in October 2017, are ongoing.    

Participation - Current focus is on planning future participation initiatives that would attract a new level 
of membership. Highlighted upcoming event at Coastal Equestrian Club that will include, “come and try” 
competitions within EV day scheduled for 14-15 April 2018. 

Young Rider’s Squad -  YRS training this weekend, strong turnout of 42 riders registered. Special 
guests to be hosted including an include nutritionist Jess Rothwell nutritionist for the riders and Winter 
Olympian, David Morris. This has been organised through VIS.  

Communications – Positive correspondence regarding the upcoming measuring day and the information 
regarding Francis Verbeek. Kristy-Lee to start scheduling Facebook posts to ensure consistent 
communication and engagement of page members. Kristy-Lee raised concerns regarding the negative 
use of social media and questions regarding the EA Social Media policy being enforced. 

The next meeting with be held on May 16th 2018.  

If you have any questions, they can be directed to; 

Julia Battams - DV Chair     Erica O’Brien - Dressage Coordinator  
JuliaBattams@equestrianvictoria.com.au  Dressage@equestrianvictoria.com.au 


